NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given by the City of Santa Rosa
of public hearing to be held on September 9,
2024 at 10:00 am, at its City Hall, 413 S Santa
Cruz, Santa Rosa, Texas, to hear comments for
or against the adoption of the 2024-2025 fiscal
year budget for the City of Santa Rosa.

This budget will raise more total property taxes
than last year’s budget by $61,128, and of that
amount $2,916.70 is tax revenue to be raised
from new property added to the tax roll this year.

A copy of the proposed budget is available for
inspection at City Hall, 413 S Santa Cruz St,
Santa Rosa, Texas.




